-----Original Message-----

From: 
Bob Swenson [mailto:racerbob@earthlink.net] 

Sent:
Saturday, December 02, 2000 9:14 PM

To:
TomClayton@quantum.com

Subject:
DSR

  Tom:

Here is a pix of my Dsr at Sears Point Raceway, I think it was in 1968.  The car was a PBS MK-2, It was a tube frame with a fiberglass body. The doors opened like a 300SL.

The car was powered by a FIAT 850 with a PBS DOHC cylinder head. It made about 85 Bhp.

I raced the car for several years and ran it at the runoffs at Riverside in 1968. I broke a suspension part and was a DNF.  

We built two of these cars and the second one was sold to Elliott Mendenhall in Texas. (his son Craig is now racing a Cheetah). Mendenhall's car was sold several times and was maintained in original condition. It was finally sold to a serious collector in Japan for over $125,000.  We have done several rebuilds of the engine for the owner over the past years.

My car was sold and the nut modified it to the point where we could not ever get it back to the original condition so we put a roadster body on it (Mk-4). 

I am still racing after being the CSR in SoCal for 14 years. I have been racing a Cheetah with a Kawi in it, I am now putting a Mazda GLC engine in the car and plan to run it next year .

Good luck on your project.

Bob Swenson

PBS Engineering

